Adams, Chaney

Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>
Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
1/5/2017 11:46:19 AM

FW: Fines restarted in MOX lawsuit

David and Richele,

Has anything new developed here? Is there something we can add to this story?

From: Asberry, Derrek [mailto:dasberry@postandcourier.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 11:41 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Fines restarted in MOX lawsuit

Hi, Chaney. Hope you a had a great and safe holiday season.

Working on an article about SC restarting the fining on MOX and wanted to get a statement from the governor’s
office on the need to keep the feds’ feet to the fire on this issue. Hoping to hear back by days end. Thanks!

Derrek Asberry

Health Reporter

The Post and Courier

134 Columbus St.
Charleston, SC 29403
843-937-5517
www.postandcourier.com
@DerrekAsberry on Twitter
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